
  

Merry Christmas and Seasons Greetings from Yokosuka, Japan 
Merry Christmas to each of you. We pray you have a great Christmas 
season celebrating the birth of our Lord and Saviour with your family 
and friends. We also wish to thank each of you for your faithfulness to 
pray for and support us as your missionaries to the U.S. Military. 
 
As many of you know, we were raising funds for the purchase of our 
church facility. We had a deadline of December of this year. I am 
excited to announce that God, through each of your prayers and 
generous donations, has provided for the needed funds. We have 
been overwhelmed by the love and generosity of each of you who 
have stepped up and taken part in what God is doing here in 
Yokosuka. We have reached our goal and have begun the process of 
transferring the funds to our Japanese bank. 
 
Please pray with us that everything goes smoothly and as we sign for 
the building on December 21 God will receive all the praise and glory 
for what He has accomplished. Also, please pray for the salvation of 
our realtor. She has seen God move time and time again throughout 
this entire process and has seen our faith in Him blessed with His 
provision. 
 
We trust God will continue to bless you all as you serve Him where 
He has planted you. We also thank you for holding the ropes back 



 

home as we strive to honor Him and spread the Good News to the 
U.S. Military and local population here in Yokosuka. Again, thank you 
for your faithfulness, your support, and your prayers. We pray you 
have a great Christmas and look forward to seeing many of you as we 
are on furlough next year. Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions. God bless. 
 
Stu and Missy Jellison 
Your Missionaries to the U.S. Military and Local Community in 
Yokosuka Japan 

  



 


